
children’s palliative care advice 
and support line

Funded by the NHS West Yorkshire Integrated Care Board, this advice line is manned by specialist paediatric 
palliative care nurses and doctors based at Forget Me Not children’s hospice and Martin House children’s hospice.

West Yorkshire out of hours

Out of hours advice 
line support for  
families and  
professionals  
caring for a child or  
young person with  
a life-threatening  
and life-limiting  
health condition in West Yorkshire.

Our advice line is available to all families and health and care professionals 
in West Yorkshire from 6pm to 8am weeknights and all weekend. So families 
and professionals always have someone they can call on for specialist 
advice, reassurance or signposting to appropriate services.

If you are not already known to Martin House or Forget Me Not children’s 
hospices, you will be asked for your verbal consent to an information sharing 
agreement. This is so that health and care professionals can ensure relevant 
information is confidentially shared as appropriate.


